
Announcement: 

NHMS Yearbook Day – June 23​rd​ 3-7pm 

Location: Car rider area 

 Students and Parents, 

 Yearbooks will be available for pickup on June 23​rd​, from 3-7pm!!  Please place a name 
tag in the windshield including first and last name of each student picking a yearbook 
up.  All yearbooks will be signed out, so please bring a pen to sign in order to keep 
traffic flowing.  

Yearbooks will be given to students or their family members.  If someone else is picking 
up your yearbook, please contact Billie DeVito at billie.devito@hallco.org to make 
arrangements for yearbook day pickups. 

 Wait list students:  You will be contacted on June 22 if there are extra yearbooks for 
purchase.  

If you or a member of your household is experiencing any COVID-19 symptoms, please 
do not pick-up yearbooks on June 23rd.  Contact NHMS to make other arrangements 
throughout the summer.  

 


